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February 11, 2015

Mr. Byron M. Trahan
Maxum Industries, LLC
1307 Tool Drive

New Iberia, LA 70560

Re:  LDEQ Response Action Contractors List
Maxum Industries, LLC
AI Number 193753

Dear Mr. Traham;:

The Underground Storage Tanks Division (USTD) has received your renewal application for
inclusion on the established Louisiana Department of Environmental Quality’s (LDEQ)
Response Action Contractors (RAC) list. The application was reviewed for completeness to
determine if the minimum qualifications were demonstrated.

Based on the results of this review, Maxum Industries, LLC has met the minimum qualifications
and will be included on the March 1, 2015 RAC list. Your company is required to submit
updated information annually, or as requested by the USTD to remain on the RAC list.

In accordance with LAC 33:X1.1205, Maxum Industries, LLC. will be eligible to conduct work
at leaking UST sites potentially eligible for reimbursement by the Louisiana Motor Fuel
Underground Storage Tank Trust Fund.

If you have any questions, please contact me at (225) 219-3916.
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